LEGACY

September 2, 2008

ATTN: Mr. Mark Whitaker

State of New Mexico :
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Dept.
Oil Conservation Division

1625 N. French Drive

Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: LETTER OF VIOLATION - Inspection
Letter dated July 16, 2008
Osudo State Com #1
AP #30-025-25971
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Whitaker:

Legacy Reserves Operating LP is in receipt of your letter dated July 16, 2008
concerning a violation on the subject well. Corrective action has been taken and
Legacy believes the well to be in compliance and ready for inspection.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Berry Johnson at (432) 689-
5200.

Best Regards,

Shoron, Conrersoe b

Sharon Bowersock
Regulatory Tech
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